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Marvin
Darling, 75

Services for the remains of
Marvin Darling, 75, Harlan,
will be held Sat., May 13 at
1:30 p.m. at the Pauley
Funeral Home with burial in
the Harlan cemetery.

Darling died July 4, 1987
and had his remains sent to the
Univ. of Iowa Medical School,
Iowa City. His remains have
been released for a memorial
service.

Darling formerly operated the
Darling Hatchery in Harlan and
farmed for 10 years near Irwin
before his retirement.

He is survived by his wife
Ethel of Weslaco, Texas; three
daughters, Sandra Merriman,
LaSalle, Illinois; Pamela
Hanfelt, Tempe, Arizona and
Connie Herbst, Denison; six
granchildren and 4 great-
grandchildren.


